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Dear Sirs,  I support HB 2977, which could increase the tourist tax from 1.5% to 2.5% 

to support wildlife.  Other than the fact that I love wildlife, I think this is a good 

investment for the state because wildlife is such an important aspect of our tourism 

economy.  It's thrilling to be kayaking or rafting down a river and see a blue heron in 

a tree as you pass, or see peregrine falcons fishing.  Or to see deer in a meadow.  I 

hope you will support this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Karon Johnson 


